
Friends,  
 
We have POSTPONED the “Pack the Capitol for a COLA” scheduled for 
Wednesday, February 12th.  
The new date is Tuesday, February 25th! Our ‘headquarters’ that day 
will be Second Floor North. We will open the sign in table at 8:00 AM!  
We feel most fortunate to have this new date.  
KCPR will have a short Zoom meeting on Friday, February at the traditional 
9:00 AM. The purpose is to bring the Steering Committee up to date on all 
the pending bills and the info that Ed, Dennis, me, and anyone else have 
discovered may be helpful. 
I also hope to get an ‘Update’ out later that day when I/we get all the bills 
found & decoded! ������ 
 
Ernie Claudel 
KARSP Legislative Chair 
KCPR Co-Chair 
Vice Chair KPERS Board – Elected School 
1109 W. Wabash St. 
Olathe, KS 66061 
eclaudel1@comcast.net 
913-481-6923 
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